O2 Cohort 2014
Cole Harbour District High School Class of 2017
[image: image1.png]



September 8th 2014
Welcome to the O2 program! 

My name is Dave Denike and I am the O2 Lead Teacher for Cole Harbour District High School’s Options and Opportunities (O2) program.  Options and Opportunities is an exciting new high school program at CHDHS. The O2 program offers students more hands-on learning experiences with a career focus. It is designed to prepare students for successful transitions from high school to work, a career path, or a post-secondary program (NSCC or university).
The students are transitioning very well from junior to senior high school. We will be getting to know each other and learning about who we are, our strengths, our weaknesses, how we learn best, and most importantly how to get along and respect one another.

The students are getting to know me as well. Here is a bit of what I have shared with them so far:  I live in Dartmouth with my family (my wife, my 14 year old daughter, 12 year old son and our dog and cat). I’m originally from Ottawa, Ontario. I volunteer in my community (mostly as a hockey coach for my kids’ teams). I feel it is important to get to know each student very well in order help and guide them towards the right career path.
I encourage every parent to regularly use the parent portal for Power School. This will keep you informed on almost everything your child is doing (or not doing) in class (assignments, assessments and evaluations, marks, attendance). 

Here are a few of the Career Development 10 outcomes we are working on this month;
· Effective communication and teamwork skills
· Manage personal relationships and conflicts
· Articulate personal interests, attributes, skills, learning styles and preferences
· Access, interpret and evaluate career information
Note: Meet the Teacher Night is September 24th. 
Regards,
Dave Denike
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